Yovemwber 23, 1938

Mr. W. C. Curtis
saxden in the Voods
South Sudbury, Fassachusetis

Dear Sir:
The Morton Arboretum gratefully
acknowledges the safe arrival of plants of

8glix uva-ursi and Vaccinium cassvitosum
and seed of Alnus crispa.

Thanking you for these contribu-
tions to our collection, we are

Yours very tmly,
The Morton Arboretum

Te Le EKammerer
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